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The following additional information was provided regarding the April 10 Board meeting agenda: 
 
 
Item 3.b, Cypress College Education Futures Project Teacher Preparation Pipeline 
Leadership Seed Grant: Does the Teacher Preparation Pipeline also prepare students if they 
would like to pursue a Bilingual Authorization? The Teacher Preparation Pipeline grant does 
not specifically provide funding for students who are pursuing bilingual authorization. 
However, at Cypress College support is offered for all future educators on the campus, 
and many of these students are considering pursuing bilingual authorization. Some of 
these forms of support include: designated Teacher Prep counseling, Teacher Prep book 
loan program, CBEST training, resume building workshops, field trips, conferences, 
monthly huddles, and much more. Additionally, Cypress College is now part of a grant 
collaborative with Santiago Canyon College and Santa Ana College, and both have 
successfully implemented certificate programs for bilingual para-educators, and Cypress 
will be using some of the funds to develop similar bi-lingual programs in an effort to help 
students get work experience on their way to bilingual authorization and dual immersion 
classroom instruction. 
 
Item 4.f, 2018-19 Academic Calendar: Why do Credit and Non-Credit instructors not recognize 
Cesar Chavez Day? The Cesar Chavez Holiday is observed during the annual spring break, 
so only classified and management employees are paid for the holiday, the same as the 
Spring Holiday the following day. 
 


